August 22, 2016

Dear Parent or Guardian,
Your student’s homework assignment for Friday (8/19) & Monday (8/22) was to share his/her class syllabus for English with you and explore the class website (www.dagatacohs.weebly.com).  If this was completed, please sign below and your student will receive full credit for this assignment.
It is a pleasure to have the opportunity to have your student in class during this 2016-2017 school year.  I look forward to working together to support and guide your student to academic understanding and success!  
Please feel free to contact me anytime!

Sincerely,
Lauren Dagata
English Department, Charter Oak High School
Ldagata@cousd.net


Parent’s Signature - My student and I read the class syllabus and explored the class website.
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